
Your negotiating team is pleased 
to announce that the Letter of 
Understanding (LOU) recognizing 
former CUPE members’ seniority has 
been ratified by the membership. 

Thank you to everyone who participated 
in the vote.
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Red Deer Polytechnic has not indicated 
when the new seniority list will be ready. 
We will update you when we have 
confirmed dates from the employer.

Please contact a member of your 
negotiating team if you have any 
questions.
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